Dr. Schmiesing

Per our contract, I am writing to request an additional personal/deduct day to be used during the final two weeks of the school year. My request is for Friday, May 20, the last Friday before the last week of the year, as one my best friends is getting married in Lake Tahoe, NV. In order to attend the wedding itself, which begins at 4:30pm local time, I would need the entire Friday off. I understand the inconvenience this creates, but I very much appreciate the consideration.

Thank you very much.

Eric Dwenger

Eni Dwenger

Other personal days deady med plas took deduct days.

I will support the request for a "deduct" day.

Dr. L. Selmuny 1/28/16